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From the Principal’s Desk 24
th
 December 2019 

CHRONICLES OF NPSI, CHENNAI 

Memories are the key not to the past, but to the future. 

Corrie Ten Boom 

Tis the time to look back and revel in one’s success and get ready to fill the fresh pages 

of the new year and the new month waiting to burst forth bringing with it new hope and 

fresh starts. It’s December, calling a close to the year 2019. 

In Chennai, December is year marked with the Margahzi music festivals. Our young ones 

of grade 5-7 were the enthusiastic audience, at the Global Heritage Arts Fest 2019 at 

Thiruvanmiyur encouraging the budding Carnatic artists and to partake of the musical 

experience. 

The resplendent Kolkata was depicted in all its glory by the students of grade 3 ‘D’ while 

the students of Grade 7’B’ chose to  bring to their midst a social responsibility, in their 

class assemblies. 

At the NIIT University in Rajasthan, The Nanhi Chhaan foundation organized a week 

long workshop. Our students R.M.Lakshidha of Grade 11 and Tara Awasthi of Grade 10 

were among the chosen privileged participants. 

This month owes its cheer to the Christmas celebrations. At NPSI caroling, storytelling 

and of course the inevitable visit of Santa Claus spread joy and gaiety all around. 

The mild weather is most conducive to outdoor activities and so it was that the students 

participated in various sport events at the Annual Sports Day celebration held on the 

19
th
, 20

th
 and 21

st
 of the month. This event provided the students ample opportunity to 

display their competitiveness and sportsmanship. This year, our children participated in 

various competitions including cookery and film making amongst others. Certificates 

were distributed to the winners. 

 

Amidst the various celebrations, the students of Grade 1-5, Grade 11 and Grade 12 

strove hard to ace their review 4, UT3 and The Second Preparatory exams respectively. 

As we bid farewell to an eventful year, we also take a refreshing break to spend valuable 

time with family and friends. Do take the time to reinvigorate, rejuvenate and spread the 

joy of the season. 

Until we meet again in 2020. Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Sudha Balan 

Principal 


